
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist 

26th June, 2024 

Healthy Schools Week 2024 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  

Incredibly, it’s that time of year again. We will be hosting our annual Healthy 

Schools week. This will involve a whole host of outdoor activities such as Spider 

Mountain, Surf Simulator and Ultimate Wipe-Out to name just a few.  

During Healthy Schools Week, children will be allowed to wear smart sports 

clothes, as it is obviously a very active week. Sunglasses, sun cream, sun hats and 

bottles of water will also be required. We are sure the children are as excited about 

the week as the staff are. 

The scale of this event will be very visible when you see the school playground and 

field during what will once again be a fantastic week for our school and your 

children.  

The week will begin with our sports day on Monday 8th July, 2024. All parents are 

welcome to attend. Please see the timings below.  

 

If you do not wish for your child to take part in any of the activities, please contact me at 

school by email on bcunliffe@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk or on Class Dojo. 

Have a great Summer break! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr B Cunliffe 
Y3 Chestnut Teacher and PE Leader 
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